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   STAFF REPORT   
     
     
 
Report To:  Board of Supervisors     Meeting Date:  January 19, 2017 
 
Staff Contact:  Sheriff Ken Furlong 
 
Agenda Title:  Discussion/Information Only:  De-escalation of Force in the Schools:  This discussion item 
presents measures incorporated by the Sheriff’s Office into the School Resource Officer (SRO) program, as well 
as the community at large, that are intended to detect, isolate, de-escalate, or neutralize threats in the school 
district environments. (Sheriff Ken Furlong, kfurlong@carson.org) 
 
Staff Summary:  The Sheriff’s Office and School District work collaboratively to gain early access to 
information (intelligence) of increased threat levels at school campuses throughout the community.  Should 
circumstances prevent early intervention, Deputy Sheriff’s assigned to the schools are equipped and trained in 
de-escalation techniques (crisis intervention), rapid response to hostilities, and Use of Force measures that are 
intended to protect all lives.     
 
Agenda Action:  Other/Presentation   Time Requested:        
 
 

Proposed Motion  
No Action - presentation only 
 
Board’s Strategic Goal 
 Safety 
 
Previous Action   
N/A 
 
Background/Issues & Analysis   
N/A 
 
Applicable Statute, Code, Policy, Rule or Regulation   
N/A 
 
Financial Information 
Is there a fiscal impact?     Yes       No 

If yes, account name/number:        

Is it currently budgeted?     Yes       No 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact:        

Alternatives   
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Board Action Taken: 
Motion: ______________________________ 1) _________________ Aye/Nay 
                   2) _________________ ________ 
           ________ 
           ________ 
           ________ 
           ________ 
___________________________ 
     (Vote Recorded By) 
 

 

 


